
From: VT - CNRE - CNRE Admin Faculty Listserv on behalf of Weber, Lon
To: CNRE_ADMIN_FACULTY@LISTSERV.VT.EDU
Subject: Phishing Alert: Account Compromised
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 10:13:37 AM
Importance: High

Hello CNRE,
It appears to be an email coming in (I’ve gotten a couple of them myself) saying that a suspicious
logon attempt was made on your account and it contains a .zip attachment which I’m sure carries a
nasty payload if opened. This is just the latest round of these types of emails and it should be
deleted! Thanks.
Lon
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
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